
 

February 22, 2021 

To: The Patients of Lisa Biehl ARNP 

Dear Loyal Patient, 
  
It has been a pleasure to serve you as your Primary Care Provider at Whitehorse Family 
Medicine for the past 26 years. I’m sure you will agree it has been a particularly challenging and 
novel year for all of us – one that has given many of us more time to reflect on our lives and our 
bonds to family. It is with those thoughts in mind that I have decided to retire, and my last day 
in the clinic will be Wednesday, March 31, 2021. 
  
Over the years, I have so enjoyed getting to know each of you and will certainly miss those 
connections. It has been an honor to have your trust and support. 
  
Please be assured that I leave you in very capable hands with my colleagues April Wolanek 
ARNP, Katrina Roys PA-C, and the physicians of Whitehorse Family Medicine. When you call for 
your next appointment, please inform the office who you have selected as your new Primary 
Care Provider (PCP).  Or, we can assign a new PCP for you. 
  
Thank you again for the opportunity to partner with you in your health, and I wish you and your 
family health, happiness, AND a Covid Vaccine! 
  
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Lisa Biehl ARNP 
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